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Parents and carers are invited to the
school and into classrooms to hear

presentations from teachers about the
term ahead and will be provided with
information about the curriculum for
particular year groups, as well as key

dates for Term 2. The sessions will be at
3:30pm and are held in classrooms.

On 8th January, you are invited to
explore international day and how the
Eaton Community can celebrate its

diverse population.
As well as welcoming parents, guardians
and the extended community to enjoy
the event, we would also like to invite
you to participate. The coffee morning
will be an opportunity to discuss and
raise suggestions for the upcoming

event.

Primary Eaton Families are invited to the
Library at 09:00am to hear about school
developments from Ms Charlotte, and will
have the chance to share key feedback

with school leadership. A questionnaire will
be shared ahead of this meeting and all
parents are encouraged to participate in

this supportive exercise.

This meeting will not be recorded, due to
the technical challenges with capturing
discussions but, as usual, a summary with
key information as well as the Q&A will be

shared.

If you have any questions regarding the Primary School, please contact Ms Charlotte at

: charlotte.r@eaton.edu.my : 03-8741 4965
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